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Dear Sirs,
 I wish to have noted my opposition to the construction of Sizewell C and D nuclear power stations . My
reasons include;
    Local environmental damage,
    Proposed UNPROVEN reactors,
    Damage to local AONB and valuable tourist industry,
    Construction on an eroding coastline with consequent site stabilisation costs,
    Failure to dismantle existing redundant nuclear facilities,
    Failure to consider renewable alternatives,
Colin Andrews,

    




